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26th October 2022 

FINAL ROUND 2022 FORMULA CLASSIC CHAMPIONSHIP 

Just a reminder that the final round for this year’s FCR Championship will be held at Wanneroo 
Raceway on Sunday 6th November and that entries for the event close on Monday 31st October. 
Entry is via the usual MSA portal. 

The final round is a sponsored event and every entrant will have the chance to win cash. See details 
below. 

 

WIN $500 BY ENTERING THE 2022 FINAL ROUND 

Thanks to the very generous contribution to FCR from Trench West Pty. Ltd. to sponsor the final 
round of the 2022 season 4 competitors in the event will have the opportunity to win $500 each. 
The opportunity to win is open to all FCR members who enter the final round of the 2022 season and 
you don’t have to be in a top running car to have a chance of winning either. 

The conditions are simple; 

1. Carry two Trench West stickers on your car for the event (stickers will be provided), 

2. Carry a FCR sticker on your car (stickers available to members, if required), 

3. Complete at least 10 racing laps over the course of the meeting, 

4. At the conclusion of the meeting, at the post race BBQ, all cars that have complied with the above 
conditions will have their name put into a hat and four winners will be drawn from the hat. 

This will be the last race of the year, and there could be no better time than this to get on the track. 
So get your entries in and let's make the final round a memorable grand finale to the 2022 season. 

 



 

END OF SEASON PRIZE GIVING DINNER – Saturday 26th November 2022 

The end of season prize giving dinner will be held on Saturday 26th November 2022 at the Melville 

Glades Golf Club. Tickets are $40 per person and this will include a grazing table on arrival and a two 

course dinner. A cash bar will be available.  

Please advise me if you will be attending and how many people will be in your group. 

Please make payment to the FCR bank account (details below) and include your name in the 

notation. 

 

Formula Classic Racing Inc. 

BSB;  016 112 

Account; 4237 55122 

 

 

 

VINTAGE STAMPEDE 

The VSCCWA are running their annual Vintage Stampede at Collie this year on Sunday 4th December, 

entries for the event close on Saturday 19th November. 

The Stampede is a fun event and always attracts a wide variety of cars. 

There is a tuning session available on the afternoon of Friday 3rd December and the VSCCWA are 

organising a social outing to the Ferguson Valley on the Saturday 3rd December for those that want 

to make a weekend out of the event. 

Contact Glenn or Sheryl Swarbrick at the VSCCWA for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

2023 CHAMPIONSHIP ROUNDS – (provisional) 

 

 
1 Wanneroo 4th – 5th March 

2 Collie 25th – 26th March 

3 Wanneroo 15th – 16th April 

4 Collie 13th - 14th May 

5 Wanneroo 10th June 

6 Wanneroo 1st - July 

7 Collie 19th – 20th August 

8 Wanneroo 16th – 17th September 

9 Collie 30th Sept – 1st October 

10 Wanneroo 28th – 29th October 

 

 

 

FCR 2022 SHIRTS 

The latest FCR shirts are now available for sale at $35 each. The shirt is made from lightweight 

breathable polyester material and available in a range of sizes from Medium to XX Large. 

Please contact Brian Searles (0438 160 435) if you wish to buy one. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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